
  

 

 
 
Laboratories at Adventist Healthcare White Oak Medical Center, Shady Grove Medical Center and 
Germantown Emergency Center 
          

Date: January 16, 2020 

LABORATORY ALERT 
Subject: Test Code Change for Hemoglobin A1c  

 

The Laboratory is informing you of the following test change: 
 
 
Effective date: 

 
February 4, 2020 

 
Test Name: 

 
Hemoglobin A1c 

 
New order code: 
 

 
A1C 

 
Reference range: 
 

 
< 5.7% 

Additional 
information: 

Specimen type and stability will NOT change. 

Code and range change are required due to new reagent. 
 
Contacts: 

 
Hollie Genser, SGMC Lab Supervisor 240-826-6432 
 
Zanetta Morrow, WOMC Lab Supervisor 240-637-5681 
 
Wendell McMillan, WOMC Field Ops Supervisor 240-637-6126 
 
Barbara Lee, SGMC Field Ops Supervisor 240-826-6642 
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